
Stinson Parent Return to Lunch Procedures (12.1.21)

Starting on January 5, 2022, parents will be allowed to join their child
for school lunches. HOWEVER, SPACE WILL BE VERY LIMITED since our
primary concern is the safety of all students and the continued reasonable
spreading out of students in the cafeteria.

LUNCH VISITORS WILL BE ALLOWED WITH THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS:

● Non-school siblings will not be allowed.
● One (1) family member (parent, grandparent, etc)  may only eat with their child.
● The child will not be allowed to invite a friend.
● Additional guidelines are listed below.

These guidelines have been designed with district guidelines, student safety, and parent
concerns in mind. We thank you in advance for your continued support and your
patience as we do our best to accommodate a wide variety of family needs and desires
regarding time with their students during the day.

- Michele Taylor and Kevin Kennedy

Parents may sign up NOW using the links below.



Sign-Up Genius Links for Parent Lunch with Student

January Link https://tinyurl.com/Stinson-January-Lunch-Sign-Up
February Link https://tinyurl.com/Stinson-February-Lunch-Sign-Up
March Link https://tinyurl.com/Stinson-March-Lunch-Sign-Up
April Link https://tinyurl.com/Stinson-April-Lunch-Sign-Up
May Link https://tinyurl.com/Stinson-May-Lunch-Sign-Up

TO ACCOMMODATE AS MANY FAMILIES AS POSSIBLE IN AN EQUITABLE MANNER,
THE FOLLOWING CAMPUS GUIDELINES WILL BE FOLLOWED:

● Two tables designated for lunch visitors will be set up in the main hallway
outside the cafeteria.

● A maximum total of 4 students with their 4 adult visitors (1 each) will be allowed
at the tables per lunch / per day (4 people per table)

● Visitors will not be allowed on state testing days (STAAR).
● Dates that are missed due to inclement weather or other factors will not be

rescheduled.
● Parents may continue to check their students out during lunch as needed.
● As a courtesy to other parents, we ask that you do not sign up for more than one

slot per month unless you see an open slot the day before that is unused.
● Individuals signing up for more than the allotment may be removed from their

slot.
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